From:

Sent: 04 October 2021 09:08

To: Helen Stephenson

Subject: RE: 2 Prospect Field, Hawsker - NYM/2021/0704/FL

Dear Helen

Many thanks for your response. I can confirm we are looking into the parking plan for you.

In the meantime the applicant has asked that I pass on the following in support of the application:

- As you are aware, initially the conversion will be used as a granny annexe and gran does not have a car.
- With the property being located on popular walking routes we will be promoting the venture sustainably and encourage visitors (once a holiday let) not to travel by car.
- There is space for roadside parking outside the property, and Prospect Field could also be used as an overflow if needed.

We hope the above is useful to the application and will be back in touch shortly.

Kind regards

Cheryl

Cheryl Ward Planning MSc MRTPI (Chartered Member)

